
From: John Weidl
To: Taylor Zeinert; Llana Dostie
Subject: Fwd: Online Form Submittal: Board, Committee or Commission Contact Form
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:16:53 AM

See below

Best, - JSW
 
John S. Weidl
City Manager, City of Whitewater
______________________________________
312 W. Whitewater St., Whitewater, WI 53190
262-473-0104 | jweidl@whitewater-wi.gov
www.whitewater-wi.gov
 

From: noreply@civicplus.com <noreply@civicplus.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:15:52 AM
To: City Manager <citymanager@whitewater-wi.gov>
Subject: Online Form Submittal: Board, Committee or Commission Contact Form
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Board, Committee or Commission Contact Form

This form is used to forward questions or comments to a City of Whitewater
board, committee or commission. Your submission will be forwarded to the chair
of the board, committee or commission and the staff representative.

Date and Time of
Submission

4/8/2024 10:00 AM

First Name Brenda Volk

Last Name Volk

Phone Number 2629036659

Fax Number Field not completed.

Email Address brendavolk10@gmail.com

Select the Board, Plan & Architectural Review Commission

mailto:jweidl@whitewater-wi.gov
mailto:tzeinert@whitewater-wi.gov
mailto:ldostie@whitewater-wi.gov
http://www.whitewater-wi.gov/


Committee or
Commission you would
like to contact:

Give a brief overview of
the issue you would
like to discuss. Once
submitted, this form
goes directly to the
appropriate board,
committee or
commission members
and their staff support.

I am writing in regards to the proposed Dog Daycare Center on
Bluff Road. Even though I love dogs, I do not think this is a great
location for this proposed center. With all the residential houses
in that area, I believe the excess barking that I am sure will be
taking place and other activities of all the dogs would be a big
nuisance to all the neighboring houses. I like the idea of a Dog
Daycare Center but not in an area where there are houses all
around. I know what it is like to live next to a neighbor with just
ONE barking dog, I cannot imagine what having to live next to a
day care center would be like. So my vote is definitely NO for the
Bluff Road location. Thank you for your time.
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